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To:
Subject:

Peter Casablanca Corredera <petercasablanca4@aol.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 7:19 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
forex leverage

Dear Sir,

I am a currency trader, please do not change the laws for leverage on my accounts, I am responsible with all
trades never trading more than 2 percent of my accounts total at at any time.

Sincerely,

Peter Corredera


